
Willow Class Term 2 Celebration Newsletter 

 

Willow Class 
have had an 

amazing second 
term. It has 

been filled with 
Christmas cheer 
and festive fun! 

 

 

We have loved practising 
for our nativity this term. 

Our favourite song is 
Hallelujah- we hope 

everyone enjoyed it in 
our performance. 

 
Christmas crafts have 

been a huge hit in Willow 
class! We hope you have 

all enjoyed your fudge 
and soap.  

 
 

 

 
Willow Class have enjoyed reading ‘The Dark’ by 

Lemmony Snickett. We have discussed trailers 
and their purposes, as well as developing 

characters. The class have also looked at non-
chronological reports and have started writing 

their own.   
In Science we have continued on with our 

materials topic, testing plastics and how hard/ 
soft they are. 

For Geography we have delved into the 7 
continents, 5 oceans and the 4 countries in the 
UK. We have also looked into clouds; we even 

had daily special ‘cloud watchers’ who told  us if 
the clouds were ‘stratus, cummulus or cirrus’ 

and whether they had a nimbus variant.  
 

In Maths the class have been concentrating 
really hard on addition and subtraction while 

crossing tens. We have also started our topic on 
2D and 3D shapes, numbering the vertices and 

sides.  



 

 
 

 

Here are some of the amazing things 
Willow class has done! Next term we 

will be moving on to Castles in 
History. I am so excited as we have 
lots planned. The children will be 

making their own castle structures. 
We will also be learning about 

animals including humans.  
We will also be looking at money at 

the beginning of next term   

 

 

 

Well Done Willow Class! 
I look forward to seeing 
you all after half term- 

Have fun this christmas! 
 

Don’t forget to keep 
reading over the 

Christmas holidays.   
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

P.E days are Monday and Friday 

 


